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LeeCOLAEISComments Resource

From: Irene Stoll [stoll.irene@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2012 2:00 PM
To: LeeCOLAEIS Resource
Subject: 76 FR 79228, December 21, 2011

I request your strong opposition to the William States LeeIII Nuclear Station Units 1 and 2 licenses.  
A nuclear power plant can be dangerous. Why have so many countries now decided to shut down nuclear 
power plants over time, for sure not build new ones? The impact of the nuclear plant will have on the 
water sources in terms of use and waste is not justifiable.  
In addition, Duke Power is proposing a rate hike from its customers to fund the purchase of Progress 
Energy and the construction of this unwanted nuclear power plant! 
Please say NO and ask for proposals of renewable energy. 
Thank you, 
Irene Stoll 
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